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EXCHANGE
FROM HOME

MENTOR SUPPORT

After the end of the Online Summer Camp, the
young people were given their homework
assignments. They were divided into groups of
three members (one member each from Albania,
Northern Macedonia and Albania) and worked
together online on assigned tasks. Topics covered
by the groups were related to cultural heritage,
beliefs, history, cinema, tourist attractions,
traditional food, music, sports, etc. Each group
chose the media and tools through which to
present their group work, and in the end we had
short joint films, new joint Instagram pages and
joint presentations. You can see what we have
created in Serbia on the YouTube channel at the
link
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xQjdo0Y6YyM

In order to better perform their task, the young
people had experienced mentors - youth
workers who helped them in various ways
during their work from home. In addition to
tips on how to best cover their topic and be up
to the task, there was also help with making
synopses for their video, help with video
recording and editing, graphic design, support
in communicating with colleagues from the
group. Our mentors not only supported the
young people but also the project team and
contributed to the completion of all planned
activities according to plan and on time.



Our journey is a video compilation of all the
activities of the project partners, from the
beginning to the end of the project.
The short film shows all the activities on the
project, from the beginning with the
organization of the Info Day, through the
Online Summer Camp, the results of work
from home in groups, but also personal
experiences and attitudes of young people
from Albania, Serbia and Northern Macedonia
who actively participated in the project.
Take a look at what Our Journey looked like at
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2lEK-
WcIpUc&t=4s

“OUR JOURNEY”

PEER-TO-PEER

 FINAL CONFERENCE

At the last day of project realization Final conference
was organised, leded and facilitated by project
partner Vlora Youth Center-Albania. More then 59
participants from Western Balkan region  attended
online Final Conference online.              
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Since young people are always eager for knowledge and
like to get to know with what their friends are doing.
On November 18, the group from Knjaževac has present
the results of the Summer Online Camp and the
Exchange from Home to their peers. 
They organized the gathering with 9 participants, where
they talked about their experience during this project
and showed the final products of their groups. They
answered the questions of the young people that were
present and invited them to join in the future activities.
They expresed interest to participate in new activities
organised by Timok Club,  but also they have ideas for
new projects and within support of the Timok Club will
be realised in future.


